
Dear Constituents, 
 

Thank you again for giving me the opportunity to go to Concord…it has been a 
very exciting chapter in my life so far…lots to read, lots to listen to, lots to learn and of 
course, lots to do for all of us. 

I am on the Fish and Game Committee and although it is a “quiet” committee, it 
gives me the opportunity to sit in on other committees and caucuses, which helps to 
balance my education in politics and policy.  I am trying to get an overview of 
“everything” so that I will be better prepared to find resources and answers. 

Jon and I had a fabulous time at the Governor’s Ball…we danced until midnight!  
Neither one of us split any seams…Jon played it safe and had his pants let out about two 
inches though!   

We are never at a loss of what to do…the Calendar is full of listings of Bills to be 
heard, breakfasts, luncheons, evening gatherings…events that fill you in on a variety of 
issues.  I did go to the NH State Council on the Arts exhibition opening at the State 
Library last week and I would like to encourage you to go in to see the exhibit and the 
library…it is a beautiful building.  We often forget to go to our own state treasures and 
there are many of them in Concord. 

There are times when I would like to get information out to all of you and if you 
would be so kind to send me your email I will add you to a list for that purpose…  
presidential candidate information, hearings on bills that may be of interest, etc. 

I am very sorry that I am unable to make the Senior luncheons…I am in Concord 
on Tuesdays and Wednesdays.  The Sullivan County Humane Society asked me to tell 
you that they had a surplus of dog food and they would like to share it with people in 
need…give me a call if that is you!  542-6065. 

Let it snow!  Please. 
 

Cheers, 
Carla 


